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Pfizer Reschedules Issuance Of Third Quarter
2012 Performance Report And Associated
Conference Call And Webcast to November 1,
2012 Due To Expected Severe Weather

Conditions

(BUSINESS WIRE)--Pfizer Inc. announces the postponement of the issuance of its Third
Quarter 2012 Performance Report and webcast of a conference call with investment
analysts, which was previously scheduled for Tuesday, October 30, 2012 at 10 a.m. EDT,
due to the expected severe weather conditions associated with Hurricane Sandy.

The webcast of a conference call with investment analysts has been rescheduled for
Thursday, November 1, 2012 at 10 a.m. EDT. The purpose of the call is to provide an
update on Pfizer’s results, as reflected in the company’s Third Quarter 2012 Performance
Report, to be issued earlier that morning.

To view and listen to the webcast and view the Performance Report, visit our web site at
www.pfizer.com and click on the “Pfizer Quarterly Corporate Performance - Third Quarter
2012” link in the Investor Presentations section located on the lower right-hand corner of
that page.

The call can also be accessed by dialing either (866) 246-2545 in the United States and
Canada or (706) 634-2365 outside of the United States and Canada. The password is
“Third Quarter Earnings”.



Visitors to www.pfizer.com will be able to view and listen to an archived copy of the
webcast of the conference call.

Pfizer Inc. Media Relations Joan Campion, (212) 733-2798 or Investor Relations Suzanne
Harnett, (212) 733-8009



